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In Ohio and nationally there are growing concerns about software providers and their access 
to student data. This document and the attached table are intended to clarify exactly what 
data that stemcoding.herokuapp.com does and does not have access to, and what the data 
we do access is used for.

1. Very minimal data is collected from students

As outlined on the attached table, our site knows the first and last name of your students and 
their email address as well as the data from the coding assignments that they complete on 
our site. We do NOT collect IP addresses (which could reveal locations), passwords or other 
sensitive data.

2. We do NOT sell any data

We do not sell student data for any purpose, nor do we have any ads or ad revenue from our 
site. The site is supported by fees paid by teachers and contracts.

3. We do not connect to any external sites that access student grade data

At the time of this writing, stemcoding.herokuapp.com is unable to connect to learning 
management systems such as canvas, blackboard, google classroom, etc. This being the 
case we do not have access to any student grade data other than the grades that the teacher 
assigns to the programming activities on stemcoding.herokuapp.com   

4. Even when students and teachers login with google credentials, we do not access google 
classroom data

When students and teachers login to stemcoding.herokuapp.com using the option to login 
with their google credentials and even when these students and teachers are using google 
classroom to manage other course content, we do not and cannot access google classroom 
in any way and we do not and cannot obtain grade data from google classroom even in this 
scenario.



5. We do not do any “tracking”

We do not keep a history of how the students use our site. None of the emails sent by our site
are configured to report back if and when the email was read. Students receive emails when 
their assignment is graded and potentially to reset their password. Our site has no capability 
to receive emails from students.

If there are any additional questions about student data and compliance please email 
stemcodingohio@gmail.com

regards,

Chris Orban
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When students login with their google credentials
we do not have access to or store their google 
password, which is why there is no check indicated
on the previous page by student passwords. We also
do not have actual or theoretical access to any 
Google Classroom data because we have configured
the Google login to not even request access to this
data.

If students do not have google credentials, then they
would create an account with their school email
address and provide a new password that our 
system would store so they can log in the next time.
Ideally this would be a different password than they 
use on other school accounts.

The only other data our site stores is the grade that
the teacher assigns to the student's work and any 
feedback. This is not a final course grade. These are 
just individual grades of individual assignments.



For individual assignments we store the teacher's
grade of that assignment and their feedback. We
do not store the final course grade.


